
Inviting All 

Parents
 

Elections will be held 
Thursday, September 26,  2024

Voting Will Take Place Online

As part of the reorganization of the Clark County School District, each 
year our school will form a School Organizational Team that includes 
four parents and/or guardians. Members will be elected by a vote of 
all parents and guardians at the school. Your input is important to the 
success of our school and students. Please take time to consider how 
you can be involved in this process and make your voice heard at our 
school!

What is the role of the School 
Organizational Team?

● Provide input on the school 
performance plan and 
budget.

● Provide continued advice to 
the principal in carrying out 
the school plan.

● Assist with the selection of 
the next principal when there 
is a vacancy.

 
What are the requirements of 

Team members?
● Begin attending training and 

meetings in October 2024.
● Serve on the team through 

September 30, 2025, unless 
your child no longer attends 
the school. 

● Attend meetings at least 
once per month, outside of 
school hours.

● Make decisions with the 
whole school population in 
mind.

● Work collaboratively and 
attempt to reach consensus 
with the team. 

Express Interest
Fill out this Interest Form by 3:00 PM, Friday, September 
13, 2024.

Names and written responses from each eligible 
submission will be shared on the BMMS website as part of 
the election process. 

Vote

Review the information on all of the candidates and 
make your selections. 
Each parent will be able to select up to three 
candidates for the three open positions.  
Elections will take place online on September 26, 
2024. Voting will require the parent to enter his/her 
Bobcat children attending BMMS. Parent will also be 
required to vote using an email address on file in the 
Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Election results will be 
posted on the website within a week after the 
election. 

Attend Monthly Meetings
The committee chair will send out meeting information at 
least three days in advance. All meetings will include a 
time for public comment, and we encourage all parents to 
attend. 

For more information about the District reorganization, visit 
https://sites.google.com/nv.ccsd.net/reorg.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeiH1RphztAfh6kAEg7H6-5c1NFcLj1ACKWVdtLCMazO7Vj9A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://sites.google.com/nv.ccsd.net/reorg

